
Kerdiffstown Park Community Update 29 – 
Minor Works underway at the Kerdiffstown 
Landfill Remediation Project. 
 
Date issued: 18/09/19 
 
Minor works are currently underway at Kerdiffstown Park to facilitate the installation 
of the permanent boundary fence between the existing site and neighbouring lands. 
These works are being undertaken alongside the installation of perimeter landfill gas 
monitoring boreholes and the installation of an access path to allow for the wells to 
be monitored. 
 
All material originates from within the site and is being returned to the site. The 
material is being moved via the L2005 in order to minimise disruption to adjacent 
landowner’s boundaries and maintain existing hedgerows where possible. 
 
These works are being undertaken in accordance with our EPA licence and planning 
permission. All works are being conducted under the supervision of Kildare County 
Council. 
 
 


